
 
 

 

Year 2 Weekly News 

 

We are proud of a friendly environment that promotes the PRIDE values inspired by the Olympic legacy, where everyone takes pride and is proud of their 

achievements 

 
 
 
 

 

1st November 2019 
 

 
 

This week we have: 

 Had an end of unit check-up on our topic of Addition and Subtraction 

 Learnt about adding money in pounds and pence. Many children would benefit from adding change 

at home and counting different combinations of money. 

 We wrote character descriptions using adjectives and answering inference questions based on our 

new class story. 

 We learnt some campfire songs ready for our campfire on Tuesday  

 Made lolly-pop stick houses in the style of the Great Fire houses, ready for burning on Tuesday 

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Continuing our topic of money 

 Having a paperless day on Tuesday with the campfire in the afternoon 

 Using the campfire to stimulate writing and art 

 

Homework 

Spellings, reading and Maths Whizz please .  

Homework is in their folders. Please return by Wednesday. 

 

Further information and Key Events 

The campfire is on Tuesday 12th November. Please let me know if you would like to come along and help 

supervise. The children will eat lunch as usual but should wear their own warm clothes for the day. 

 

 

 

 

 


